THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

July 26, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
105 Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Dean Schwegler has read your letter concerning the
various boys who will be on probation or withdrawn
for next year and has asked me to tell you that he

appreciates this information you have sent him,

Sincerely yours,

Mateel Rich
Secretary to the Dean
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